
WILL BE REPAIRING A
DRAINAGE
STRUCTURE AND
STREET REPAIR,
BETWEEN 171 AND
204 TAHITIAN
DR.STARTING ON
09/24-09/26-FROM 8:00
AM-3:00 PM.FOR
SAFETY PLEASE
FOLLOW ALL POSTED
DETOUR SIGNAGE
AND FLAGGERS
INSTRUCTIONS.
PLEASE CONTACT
PUBLIC WORKS AT
(512)332-8921 WITH
ANY QUESTIONS. 

CITY OF BASTROP
PUBLIC WORKS
DIVISION


